
Mathematics 

 

The focus this week has been 

measurement of weight and length 

along with using the appropriate 

vocabulary and non standard units to 

measure. 

 

Vocabulary: measuring, weight, 

heavy, light, balance, non standard 

units, length, long short 
. 

Communication, Literacy and 

language 

This week we have been learning the 

story ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’ by 

Michael Rosen.  The children have 

been retelling the story with actions 

and acting out the story in the outside 

area.  Check out Little Starz projects for 

activities and videos to watch. 
 

Vocabulary: fiction, narrative, long wavy 

grass, a cold deep river, thick oozy mud, a 

big dark forest, a swirling whirling 

Understanding the World 

As part of our theme ‘Our Special 

World’ the children have been 

busy drawing road maps and 

adding road signs and street 

names to them.  They been to 

have a look at our pond area 

and discovered that we have 

frogs spawn!  The children have  

been painting and drawing 

observational pictures of Spring 

flowers.  They have been mixing 

their own powder paints to use. 

 

 

Clothing 

Please can we remind you to 

return any clothing that your 

child had borrowed as soon as 

possible as we are running low on 

spare clothing. 

 

 

Sports Relief 

Thank you very much for your kind 

donations today.  The children 

had great fun walking.  We will let 

you know how much we have 

raised shortly.  Photos will be on 

Facebook, website and Little Starz 

soon. 
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Help!! 

Do we have any keen 

gardeners out there?  If so 

we desperately need some 

kind volunteers to help tidy 

up our Rainbow garden.   

If you are able to help please 

speak to Mrs Fitzsimons. 

Thank you 


